
     anuary 12th, found 24 Greater 
Milwaukee Model T Club members 
assembling at Tazino's in Oak Creek, for 
the first club event of 2014. Most arrived 
at South Howell Ave, just after 11:00 and 
enjoyed a nice buffet style lunch and each 
others company. It's been a long time since our last event and there was a lot of catching up to do with the 
other members. Our newly elected President Mark Paulson was there, Dwayne Nicholson is installing 
hydraulic brakes on his coupe, Maynard Knudson was very interested and may do the same, John Meinholz 
has sold his speedster, new member Jeff Schmittinger and his wife attended and many others were there 
(check out the group picture). These winter brunch/lunch events are an excellent way to meet and greet, 
stay current with other members projects and lives. For an added bonus, Lance and Paula ran a raffle for all 
the came. Winners received a Kenosha Kringle. If that's not reason to come in itself, I don't know what is. 
We all need to thank Lance and Paula. More pictures on Page  9. 

1]— Lunch at Tazino's --- The membership gathers 

for the 1st event of 2014 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2 Board Meeting 5  Editor’s Message 
  5 Next Coach House 12 Calendar of Events 
12 Book Review 13 Recipe    
13 Board of Directors 13 Edsul Phord Says 
14 Committee Chairs 

5]— Model T Coach House —- Buttoning up the 

transmission, relining bands. 

6]— I did it, So can you! —- Safety Wire 
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Safety Wire 

10]— A Sign of Spring —- It's just around the 

corner, time to get the FORD ready. 

4]— President's Message  —- New 

President Mark Paulson introduces himself. 

HAPPY 

NEW YEAR 2014 

Sunday Lunch at Tazino's 
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